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2/19-3/19

3/12
3/18
3/25
3/26
3/31
4/1

4/11
5/7

5/7

5/18
5/18

5/21

Upcoming Events

Joyful Noise Christian Preschool Sub Sale

Girl Scout Sunday

Joyful Noise Christian Preschool Open House

Boy Scout Mulch Pick-Up and Delivery

Egg Stuffing in Fellowship Hall directly after Sunday School
Sub Pick-Up 10:45-12:45 AND 4:00-5:30

Easter Egg Hunt 10-1

Preschool Board Meeting

Visit from Rebecca (one of our missionaries) during Sunday School
Church Picnic at Springettsbury Park 5:30 PM

Preschool Spring Program

Education Meeting 6:30 PM

Preschool Sunday

Need to see what’s going on at a quick glace? Check out

our new Yorkshire Church Calendar on the wall outside

the narthex restrooms.
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Valentines For Vets Update:

Gale Davis would like to extend a big “Thank You” to the
congregation, Joyful Noise Christian Preschool, and the Girl
Scouts for all the Valentines for Vets. They are greatly
appreciated!
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Soup Kitchen News: Another great

2023 Altar Flower Sponsor Sign-ups way to help our mission is by

are posted in the hallway by the donating to our FRUIT FUND! Place

Narthex. The cost is S50 and can be your donations in the container on

placed in an envelope. Please fill out the table next to the soup kitchen

a Sponsorship Form, including the sign-up board. Mary will then

date you desire to sponsor and the purchase fresh fruit. Thank you for

occasion. your support in this important
mission.

Youth Sunday School Class Needs Your Help!

Are you looking for a way to get involved? We are looking for a volunteer(s) who
may be interested in helping teach the Youth Sunday School Class on Sunday
mornings. We have a curriculum that provides lessons, so you do not have to create

lessons on your own. You don’t want to miss out on this opportunity to interact with

and get to know the youth of Yorkshire. The class meets every other Sunday.
If you have any questions, please contact Joe Blackwood.




Fellowship Hall Update:

We are nearing completion of our Fellowship Hall
Renovations. Next step: Trim and Floors in the
storage rooms!
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Christian Preschool at Yorkshire Church €

Enroll Now
for the
2023-2024

Preschool
Year!

joyfulnoisepreschool.com

Register before March 31t and
we will waive the $30
registration fee!

jncp@yorkshirechurch.org
717.755.4952
125 Edgewood Rd York, PA 17402

Open House
Feb, 21%
bpm-8pm

March 18t
9am —12pm

Programs for 3 -5
year olds

Small Class Sizes
Dedicated Teaching Staff
Hands on Learning
Christian Education
Family Atmosphere
Joy-filled Classrooms

& Jouful
'I Nc?i.se
Chwistian Preschool at Yorkshire Church @)




Please help Noise Christian Preschool with our

Sub and Sandwich
Fundraiser

Sell:
March 31st
10:45-12:45

Or
4:00-5:30

We are selling R&K subs and pretzel sandwiches.
Help raise money for JNCP and get dinner at the same time.

Order subs and sandwiches in the Narthex or take an order
form home and get friends and family to order too!

l.‘ 303{!.1'.

Julie’s email: jncp@yorkshirechurch.or, Julie’s cell: 410-430-7263  Church office: 717-755-4952 i
jncp@y g k. Noise
Christian Pr at Yorkshire Church iy

eschool



Our VBS-style Children’s Sunday School Program, CLIMB, is still going strong, but there is al-
ways room for more children in grades K-2 to join us! Friends are always invited! We meet
in room 203 prior to the start of the 9:00 AM service. Students embark on a variety of ac-
tivities including a Sunday School lesson, snack, centers, and games. They can be picked up
at 11:00 AM. If you have any questions about CLIMB or would like to volunteer, please
reach out to one of our Education Team members: Barb Snare, Rachel Fry, Kristen Berman,
Susan Workinger, Debra Why, Lexi Morrow, Laurie Mink, Laura Blackwood, Julie Mann, or
Barb Snare- Ed Chair.



ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL

LENT SUNDAY SCHOOL

26 February - 2 April gjqy this video Bible

Study where author
and pastor Jeff Manion
will guide us through
Mark’s biography of

4(®) DAYS THROUGH THE BOOK

Jesus, revealing what
the author’s words

meant to his original
readers and how they

apply to us! Jesus's
10:15AM in Fellowship Hall offer is to “follow me.”
Praise & Prayer Let's go!
Video Lesson & Discussion l
Fellowship & Refreshments YORKSHIRE # CHURCH




JOIN US!

CONNECT
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CALLING ALL YORKSHIRE GOLFERS!

Each spring and summer a group of Yorkshire golfers (and some golfers from other churches)
play 9-holes of non-competitive golf on either a Tuesday or Wednesday evening each week.

We usually meet around 5:00-5:15 P.M. and play 9-holes at one of several golf courses in the
York area. The emphasis is on fellowship. Scoring is optional. Encouragement, good conver-
sation, and lots of fun always ensue. We have a variety of ability levels, but the one thing that
is consistent is we have great fellowship every time.

We plan to start our scheduled golf outings in April and run weekly through October. If the
weather is really cooperative, we might start at the end of March.

Attendance is not mandatory. You do not have to attend any required number of golfing
outings. Just sign up and you will be on the email list that will go out each week highlighting
the golfing events for the next few upcoming weeks. You will be asked to RSVP by a certain
date for each outing if you plan to make that particular event. You would be responsible for
any greens’ fees for each scheduled outing.

All interested golfers should contact Frank Herron at 717-887-3792 or at fsher-
ron@comcast.net to give Frank your name, email address, and cell phone number. That’s it.
Frank will then include you on the email list. For those who sign up, you can expect the first
email to be disseminated in March.




Scout Sunday 02/12/2023



